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Oregon's rich tapestry of landscapes, wildlife, and perspectives on wildlife 

management is as diverse as the people who call it home. This intricate web of life is 

precisely why Oregon BHA advocates for the ODFW Commission to be represented 

based on a river basin management area model, rather than by congressional 

districts. I believe this long-awaited update will pave the way for a truly diverse 

Commission structure, ensuring that management decisions for all of Oregon's awe-

inspiring natural resources, wildlife, and habitats are well-represented. 


